
Welcome to 
 
 

 

Parish Priest: Rev. Fr Bernard Lanarolle  
bernard.lanarolle@perthcatholic.org.au                                           

Ph: 9245 3899 
Deacon: Gregory Lowe 

greg.lowe@perthcatholic.org.au                                        
Parish Office 19 Phillips Grove Innaloo Ph: 9446 1666 

Innaloo.karrinyup@perthcatholic.org.au 
www.innalookarrinyup.perthcatholic.org.au 

MASS THIS WEEKEND 
 

Sat  12 Sept 6pm        St Dom   
Sun 13 Sept 7.30am                                               OLGC 
Sun 13 Sept 9am         St Dom 
Sun 13 Sept 11am  Phyllis & James Haywood  OLGC 
 

MASS DURING THE WEEK 
 

Tue  15 Sept 7pm                                            St Dom 
Wed 16 Sept 8am   Adoration 8.15-11am        St Dom 
Wed 16 Sept 7pm                                            St Dom 
Thur 17 Sept 9am                                            OLGC 
Thur 17 Sept 10.30am          Bethanie Nursing Home 
Fri 18 Sept 9am                                              St Dom 
Fri 18 Sept 10.30am                         Shawford Lodge 
Sat 19 Sept 9am                                               OLGC 
 

MASS NEXT WEEKEND 
 

Sat  19 Sept 6pm                                             St Dom 
Sun 20 Sept 8.00am                                       OLGC 
Sun 20 Sept 10.00am                            St Dom 
 

Reconciliation celebrated after every Saturday  
morning Mass and before every weekend Mass.  

Contact Fr Bernard 9245 3899 or Maureen Smith 
9204 5172  to receive Communion at home if you 

can’t attend Mass. 

Upcoming Events 

 

 17 Sept—PPC meeting 7pm Karrinyup 
 24th  Sept Draw Near Faith & Social Reality  

 

24th Sunday in Ordinary Time Year A 
 
 
 

CHANGE OF MASS TIME 

After much prayer and deliberation and my  

consultation with the Parish Pastoral Council and the 
wider parish community, I have decided to change 
the Sunday morning Mass time at St Dominic’s to 
10.00am. 

I like to be able to greet people before Mass and 
spend time with them after Mass at both churches. 

I’ve found that I am unable to talk with the  

parishioners at OLGC after Mass because I am in a 
rush to get to St Dominic’s. 

So commencing next weekend of  19/20 Sept,  

the Mass times will be as follows: 

            Saturday        6.00pm   Innaloo 

            Sunday           8.00am   Karrinyup 

            Sunday          10.00am  Innaloo 

I pray it will not inconvenience too many, but I 
would like to try this arrangement for the next six 
months. 

 
 

 

Safeguarding Officers 
 

St Dominic’s - Isabelle Brewer Ph: 0459 537 045 
OLGC - Rina Cercarelli Ph: 0413 835 852 

PARISH RETREAT 
“Walking the Way of Faith in an Age of  

Uncertainty” 
A special thank you goes to Fr Tony Chiera, the 
Vicar General of the Bunbury Diocese, who came 
and facilitated our Parish Retreat “Walking the Way 
of Faith in an Age of Uncertainty.” Fr Tony’s ability 
to present a topic in an interesting and informative 
manner made for a memorable morning and we are 
grateful for the sharing of his time and talent with 
us. We also thank Leon Bolding, our Principal of St 
Dominic’s, for his support of this Parish endeavour 
and for organising and setting up the venue.  Finally, 
our gratitude to all who attended and participated in 
the Retreat. My hope is that you were able to take 
home something of value to help you on the road 
ahead. 

Invitation to attend a Draw Near Faith & Social 
Reality 24th September 6.00pm 

As you know, the Draw Near Program is collecting 
food and hygiene items for vulnerable people at this 
time of COVID-19.  The minority group we are 
helping includes international students, people seek-
ing asylum and the housebound in the local 
neigbourhood. As part of the Program, a 60 minute-
masterclass will be offered at St Dominic's Parish 
Centre.  The masterclass will be on: the Gospel mes-
sage ‘neighbourly love’ and provide information 
from government on persons seeking asylum.  

To register  phone: 9446 1666 or email  
Innaloo.karrinyup@perthcatholic.org.au  

 

Child Protection Week Mass  Sunday 13th Sept 
 It is a time to reflect and acknowledge on putting 
the needs of children first – the theme for this year’s 
National Child Protection Week. The Safeguarding 
Office is responsible for ensuring the safety of chil-
dren, young people and the vulnerable within the 
confines of the Catholic Church across the Archdio-
cese of Perth, educating the Catholic community on 
child protection and protective behaviours, and es-
tablishing Safeguarding Officers within Perth's met-
ropolitan and rural parishes.   
Our Catholic faith is the lens in which we view the 
world. This week is a time to reflect on our moral 
and Christian responsibilities to protect children 
from harm and act when the safety and wellbeing of 
a child is at risk.  
Today we also thank the safeguarding officers for 
their constant vigilance and support here and across 
other parishes.  
May we reflect on this Sunday dedicated to Child 
Protection to see what else may be required by all of 
us in our work for God’s kingdom of love and peace.  
Please visit http://safeguarding.perthcatholic.org.au. 


